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The University has a standard form to be completed when withdrawing a programme or suite of programmes:  http://www.tlso.manchester.ac.uk/map/approvalmonitoringandreviewofeducationalprovision/developmentofprogrammes/procedureforthewithdrawalofaprogramme/
However, in some cases, where a programme or suite of programmes are being closed and will not be replaced, the Faculty of Humanities is advising that additional discussions must take place in advance of submitting the Programme Withdrawal Form, so that the rationale for the closure and the decision not to replace them is fully understood:  
· Staff directly affected by the closure of the programme(s)
· Other staff in the discipline area
· If staff are being moved to a new discipline area, the staff in the receiving discipline(s)
· Current student representatives on the programme
Where applicable, consideration should be given to also advising the following groups that the programme(s) will be closing.  A statement should be prepared providing the rationale for the closure:
· External or other internal stakeholders, as appropriate
· Research Centre partners
· Other staff in the School(s) affected
